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Brothers and sisters, 

 

We are very excited to have represented everyone at our leadership Summit in Chicago this week (where 

it was 3 degrees) and also at our IHQ meeting with International President Dr. Song. In both cases we 

discussed the 3 campaigns which are bringing wonderful results. New Members campaign is now at over 

750 new members across the country. We now are focused on care for the new members as we continue 

to reach out to introduce more people to True Parents. Our next 21-day sprint starts on December 16th 

and we are calling it Chasing The Horizon. 

 

One piece of good news is that the new Peace Starts With Me website is scheduled to go live this 

weekend. Hallelujah! 

 

In January we are planning a special gathering in Las Vegas, especially of our new members and we want 

to give them the opportunity to prepare to go to Korea and sing for True Mother at the opening of the 

Cheon Won Gung. Watch out for more info. Dates are January 14th to 19th and we will have a Music 

Masterclass with Curtis Farrow at that time. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 


